- A'p}il_ 10,1996

Mr. James W. Nielsem -~ — ' e e

Chairman

Board of Prison Terms _
428 mJ" Street, Sixth Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Mr. Nielsen:

This letter is imreference to PF lagor who has been incarcerated

for a number of years now., If anyone is eligible for parol, he
certainly ise : . o

I know his family and feel that this man, who has continucusly
stated that he 4s not guilty of the crime ascribed to him, is
lcng overdue for his releases Certainly,humanity and one's
good conscience pleads for an end to PF Lazor's torment!

I add my name the many friends and relatives who have petitioned

for the release of this man. I pray you and the Beard will
do s0 in the near future.

Sincerely,

JAMES A, WASIL
113 Sylvan Drive
Goleta CA 93117




